
Cancelled - BA 795-D - Kinade, LLC  

Summary
Administrative Appeal of Howard County Planning and Zoning letter dated February 3, 2023
notifying Gabriel Chung of the Howard Hughes Corp. That SDP-22-042 maybe approved by the
DPZ and also approved by the Howard County Planning Board.
May 3, 2023 @ 5:30 PM
Location
George Howard Building
Event Category
Hearing Examiner
Description

Agenda

Persons needing accommodations to fully participate in the meeting, please contact the Council
Office, 410-313-2001 or email CouncilADA@howardcountymd.gov

https://cc.howardcountymd.gov/calendar/cancelled-ba-795-d-kinade-llc
https://cc.howardcountymd.gov/taxonomy/term/34
https://cc.howardcountymd.gov/taxonomy/term/24
https://cc.howardcountymd.gov/sites/default/files/2023-03/HE%20Agenda%20May.3.23.pdf
mailto:CouncilADA@howardcountymd.gov

